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By E-mail Only 
January 28, 2013 
 
Mr. C. Keizer, 
Torys LLP 
79 Wellington St. W. 
Suite 300 
Toronto, Ont. 
M5K 1N2 
 
Dear Mr. Keizer, 
 
The Board has considered your letter dated Friday January 25, 2013, in which you 
request additional time for the filing of interrogatories on the “non-financial information” 
originally filed by RES Canada Transmission LP (“RES”) in confidence.   
 
The same day your letter was received, counsel for RES filed correspondence with the 
Board indicating that RES proposes to continue to rely on the non-financial information 
as part of its application and acknowledges and accepts that the Board will place the 
exhibits on the public record of this proceeding.  This letter was copied to all parties, 
effectively giving notice that RES acknowledged that access to the information was no 
longer limited to external counsel and consultants who had signed the Board’s 
Declaration and Undertaking.  The Board has now placed the information on the record 
as part of the RES application (available on the Board’s website on the East-West Tie 
page). 
 
The Board notes that the amount of previously confidential material now on the record is 
quite limited.  The information has already been available on request to external counsel 
and consultants.  It is the Board’s view that there is sufficient time for those who have 
not yet seen the material to review it and prepare interrogatories.  The Board will 
maintain the current date of January 30, 2013 for the filing of all interrogatories. 

Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli, 
Board Secretary 
 
c: All parties in proceeding EB-2011-0140 


